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 Updates from Overlook
Things are moving along here at Overlook, and we have a full schedule of groups ahead! Both new and returning groups continue to enjoy coming to the Mountain for a time of renewal and fellowship with God. This fall, we’ll be hosting Scout groups, various faith groups, and in October, the Shenandoah Valley Emmaus Walks.
Projects at Overlook
We currently have two projects we’d love your help with:
1. Blessings Lodge Renewal
Blessings Lodge is nearly 30 years old, and it’s time for a refresh! While the meeting spaces have already received new flooring, we would like to update seating, décor, and wall finishes. In the bedrooms, we plan to update the bedding and décor to create a more welcoming and restful space.
To complete these updates, we are inviting 52 people to give a donation of $100 each. This will cover the $5,200 needed for the project. Any amount raised over that goal will go toward other improvements in the Blessings Lodge.
Donations can be made online at campoverlook.org or by check.
2. Fall Work Day – November 8
Join us on Saturday, November 8, starting at 9:00 AM for our annual Fall Work Day! There will be projects for all ages and abilities—yes, including tree cutting. Lunch will be provided.

Please RSVP on our website so we can prepare for the right number of volunteers and meals.
Opportunities to Serve
Our Board of Directors is currently seeking a Treasurer, as well as District Representatives and At-Large members. If you know someone who would be a good fit, please contact Chad at Camp or Rev. Bertina Westley, Board President.

📣 Invite Chad to Speak!
If you'd like Chad to visit your church—on a Sunday morning or another time—reach out at chadhrbek@vaumc.org.
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